
 

Same Message, Different Methods 
Several of our Alaska Villages have active cases of Covid-19 and are still under mandates and 
restrictions. This has led to continued use of alternative methods of sharing the Gospel. We have assisted 
locations with exploring opportunities to continue ministry during this difficult season. Some of our village 
locations have adequate Internet to deliver Worship Services, however, it’s not available in a number of 
our smaller villages.


This complication of limited Internet isolates a segment of our Alaskans from 
consistent access to worship services. This led us to explore other options such 
as conference calling for those locations. I’m thankful for the hard work of our 
pastors as they leverage technology to continue reaching their villages and 
regions of the state. We are working on long term solutions to ensure that none 
of our folks are left out. Stay tuned, you will hear more on this.


Facilities & Target Locations Update 
The continuation of travel restrictions in each area of the state has forced us to cancel camps and 
postpone missions trips. We are able to plan a couple of work projects to complete critical work on 
facilities. Pastor Mark and a team from MCA Bristol Bay are scheduled to travel to Togiak to complete 
repairs. Regional travel is currently allowed within the Bristol Bay Region.  

We have also had to pause our efforts to get ministry teams into our Target Locations.

Our objective is for each village and every person to experience the fullness of life that comes from 
knowing Jesus Christ. The communities featured here are ones where we currently have opportunities to 
begin or enhance ministry. Please join us in praying for God’s working in these communities.


	 Pray to the Lord of the Harvest for divine encounters that bring laborers 	
	 into His harvest fields.

	 Pray for the Spirit of God to be poured out drawing the lost to salvation, 	
	 and bringing encouragement to workers.

	 Pray for divine favor and supernatural wisdom as workers and resources 	
	 are mobilized into villages across Alaska.

	 Pray for strategic, productive relationships to be established and 	 	
	 strengthened with key individuals in villages.


Relocation Of Our Missionary Associates 
David and Madison Huff have faithfully served alongside me with media 
and marketing for 907 Missions, providing support for Camp AN, and 
assisting with construction and building maintenance projects. 

However, exciting changes are on the horizon as David and Madi are 
planning to relocate to Emmonak in November. 

Emmonak is the hub village for Camp Agaiutim Nune and it will be great 
to have them on site. David will be able to continue working on media 
projects and is taking a lead role in an exciting project we are currently 
working on. 
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Continued) Relocation Of Our Missionary Associates 
In addition to providing remote assistance on projects with me, year-
round support of the ministry of Camp AN, David will be working 
alongside Pastor Shelby throughout the lower Yukon. They will reside in 
Emmonak, however, their footprint of ministry will include assisting in 
the villages of Alakanuk and Nunam Iqua as well. 

I am thrilled about this transition for David and Madi. It’s always 
exciting to have folks respond to the call. They are indeed all in, willing 
to go anywhere and do anything that God leads them into.

They do need to raise some additional monthly support. Please 
consider adding David and Madi to your missions support team. Also, 
let’s keep them covered in prayer.

Secure online giving is available @ https://giving.ag.org Entering either (David Huff) or his account number 
(2A41429) in the search field. You can find additional info on their website @ www.lightandsalvation.net 


Winch Needed for Camp Agaiutim Nune 
With the addition of the sawmill a few years ago, we have started 
building cabins at the camp. To gather logs we go upriver and collect 
them from the river's edge, in eddies, and from sand bars. The logs are 
then tied together in a raft and floated back down to the camp. Once 
there, they have to be pulled up the bank out of the river. Currently, we 
have to cut the logs into small sections while floating in the water. Then, 
with the use of a lot of muscle, while maxing out the weight limit of 
current equipment, we are able to pull the logs.

We need to purchase a gas-powered winch capable of moving up to 
12,000 pounds. This will simplify this process, reduce the manpower 

required, and make this task safer by lowering the risk of injury to our workers. Also, this winch will allow 
us to pull boats for winter storage at the camp and therefore opening up parking space at the church 
property in Emmonak. The budget for purchase and shipping is $3,750. Please contact me if you would 
like to give toward this.


Health Update 
We want to bring an update to what I am dealing with in this season and ask for continued partnership in 
prayer with us. This battle with stage 2 esophageal cancer diagnosis in Terry was unexpected for us but 
not surprising to God.

I have completed treatment in July and had a re-staging PET scan on August 6th.

Within 20 minutes of arriving home from that appointment, the thoracic surgeon called to let us know the 
scan shows good news. He said the cancer has melted away! 

The current plan is for an endoscopy procedure during the week of September 7th to examine my 
esophagus. Please join me praying that when they look in there, they will find a new esophagus with no 
tumor or cancer cells. 

Even with all of this going on, I feel really good and have been able to continue working. I have felt closer 
and more anointing on me than ever before. God has sent His warring angels to us on numerous 
occasions and has spared me from the side effects of treatment. God has been so good to us and we 
know He is taking care of this. This (Healing from cancer) is only a simple thing for Him.


“This is what the Lord says: This dry valley will be filled with pools of water! You will see neither wind nor 
rain, says the Lord, but this valley will be filled with water. You will have plenty for yourselves and your 
cattle and other animals. But this is only a simple thing for the Lord…” 2 Kings 3:16-18, NLT 
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